
 

 

ROAD DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 

AWARD OF PROCUREMENT CONTRACT 
 

NOTICE UNDER SECTION 40(7) OF THE PUBLIC PROCUREMENT 
ACT 2006 

 

This is to notify you that, following the bidding exercise carried out by the Road 

Development Authority for the Construction of a New Sub-Office at Mapou 

(Procurement Ref.: E/W/RDA/23/09-2023), the contract has been awarded to T.K 

Construction Ltd, Morcellement Traffic Centre, St Pierre for the sum of Mauritian 

Rupees Six Million Eight Hundred and Seventy-One Thousand Four Hundred and 

Fifty Only (MUR 6,871,450.00) exclusive of VAT.  

 

Date:  20 March 2024 

 

General Manager 

Road Development Authority 


